From: Munaye Tesfaye

To: *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing

Subject: Re: License Hearing Notice - Tin Cups Plus - 1220 Rice St
Date: Friday, June 6, 2025 2:51:33 PM

Hello Greg Weiner,

Here is the name of the gambling company you requested:
American Legion Post 577

License # 00935

let me know if you need more information.

Munaye Tesfaye

On Sat, May 24, 2025 at 5:37 AM Munaye Tesfaye <mesob3915@gmail.com> wrote:
I will be there, thank you.

I will be there on Thursday, May 29, 2029, at 2 PM.

On Thu, May 22, 2025 at 9:57 AM *CI-StPaul LH-Licensing <LH-
Licensing(@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hi Munaye,

The hearing on your license application for Lucy Bar & Restaurant LLC, dba Tin Cups
Plus, 1220 Rice St, has been scheduled for Thursday, May 29, 2025 at 2pm.

Please refer to the attachments for additional information.

Thanks,

Greg Weiner

Executive Assistant — Licensing Hearings
Saint Paul City Council
Greg.Weiner(@ci.stpaul.mn.us
651-266-8512

He/him/his
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